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Wednesday 27th March 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
End of Key Stage 2 National Standardised Attainment Tests (SATs)  

 
 

As you may know, End of Key Stage 2 SATs begin in May. The Year 6 team have prepared lots 
of resources for revision over the Easter break which your child will bring home with them today. 
Please try and help your children to access these and do a little bit every day. It would be 
particularly helpful if you encouraged them to: 
 
- Consolidate their learning of all times tables (quick recall); 
- Consolidate their learning of number bonds (quick recall); 
- Revise using the four operations (plus, minus, multiply and divide); 
- Read every day and talk about the book; 
- Learn the Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 statutory spellings and spelling rules; and 
- Continue to use SATs companion and the CGP books for revision. 
 

 
After the holiday, it is really important that your child attends school every day to ensure their 
overall marks are not affected by absence. The SATs marks may be used to place your child into 
ability groups at secondary school and it is important, therefore, that their results reflect their true 
ability. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, or speak with your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. See you after the holidays! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Ogungbesan 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 
 

Evelyn Street, SE8 5RJ 
Tel: 020 8692 4351 

 


